
 
 

 

Survey Opportunity 

 

The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services (DHSS), in collaboration with the 
Brain Injury Association of Missouri (BIA-MO) and the University of Missouri-Kansas City 
Institute for Human Development (UMKC-IHD), received grant funding to conduct a survey 
on the employment and volunteer related needs and experiences of survivors of brain injury 
in Missouri. Results from this survey will inform the development of a Missouri Plan to 
improve employment and volunteer experiences and opportunities for people living with 
brain injury and their families. 
  
Individuals who have experienced a brain injury and family members are encouraged to 
complete the survey to help develop statewide initiatives in the coming years. Click to 
participate in the survey.  
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